ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT

DWEA Ref No 12/12/20/1488

Kusile Railway Project: Proposed construction of a railway line (and
associated infrastructure) from the existing Pretoria - Withank railway

arallel to the N4) to the Kusile Power Station :

PUBLIC REVIEW OF DRAFT SCOPING REPORT

The Draft Scoping Report of the EIA will be available for public
review for a period of four weeks from 27 July to 27 August 2009,
'| The report can be reviewed at the following public places:

Contact Location Telephone
Ms L. van Papendorp W'tbggg:;b"c 013 690 6229
MsB.Smitn | KUnnI BBl T s 6305

\' PUBLIC MEETING

Il Youare invited to attend an open house and public meeting on 6 August 2009
'| from 16:00 to 20:00, near Bronkhorstspruit, to review and discuss the Draft
| | Scoping Report.

FOR A COPY OF THE DRAFT SCOPING REPORT AND/OR TO
REGISTER FOR THE MEETING, PLEASE CONTAC'_I':
Anelle Odendaal/ Patiswa Mnqokoyi
Zitholele Consulting (Pty) Ltd, P O Box 6002, Halfway House, 1685
Tel: 011 254 4855/ 4905 Fax: 011 805 2100

email; augendagl@gigholgle.go,zg or patiswam@zitholele.co.za

This assessment is being conducted on behalf of Eskom
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